From: Kelby Swallow <kelbyswallow@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Jan 13, 2025 at 10:29 AM

Subject: Comments on Pahvant Valley GWMP

To: <waterrights@utah.gov>

To all concerned,

| am willing and desirous of being on the committee for the GWMP for Pahvant Valley. Please
let me know when and where etc.

Communication is a big part of developing a solution-based plan. Please continue to pass along
any additional data and information.

Thanks

Kelby Swallow

435-253-1335
kelbyswallow@gmail.com



